

# Marshal Community Council

The Parent/Teacher/Staff Organization at Marshall Middle School

#### What is the MCC?

Welcome back to school! Hopefully, you are well rested from summer break and your student it ready for another great year!

The Marshall Community Council (MCC) is Marshall Middle School's parent-teacher-staff organization.

All parents/guardians, faculty, staff and local community members are considered MCC members.

The MCC Board is the core group of volunteers that oversees committees, fundraising, spending, event organizing and volunteering. MCC is a 501(c)3 nonprofit.

We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of each month, 6:00-7:30 p.m. All are welcome to attend and provide input. We are a positive, inclusive group of volunteers whose common goal is to support the teaching and learning at Marshall Middle School.

We have on-going Board/Committee positions that are currently vacant. There are also many volunteer opportunities that occur throughout the year to support events and projects.



**Our next MCC Meeting is:** October 9th at 6:00pm in the library.

We also offer FREE Childcare (although tips are appreciated)

Get involved with your child's school! If you'd like to share your time & talent as an on-going board or committee member, or as a volunteer for upcoming events, please let us know at ThurgoodMarshallMCC@gmail.com

#### **Get Connected!**

Our website is: marshallmcc.weebly.com

Our Facebook is: @marshallmiddleschoolOSD



## Yearbook

Yearbooks are \$25.00 each if ordered before May 1st, 2019. Order forms are available at the Student Store and can be turned in at the Student Store.



Yearbook would love to use your photos! Please email photos of First Day of School, Sports, etc to:

mustangsyearbook16@gmail.com. Please include students' names, grade and a brief description of the school event.

# **Spiritwear**

We now offer Marshall spirit gear all year long! Order your spirit wear (shirts, sweatshirts) and for only \$5 more we can personalize it! You can find order forms at the Student Store.

## **Box Tops Labels**

Thank you for sending in your labels. Please continue to clip, collect, and send them in to Marshall asap!



You can drop them off at the Office (in envelopes or Ziploc bags), or in the Box right between the school's front entrance & the Office. We will collect them throughout the school year, but the sooner we have them, the sooner we can get paid!

Did you know that you can use them as currency at the Student Store as well? Each label is worth \$.10 and can be used to purchase snacks at the Store.

## **Student Store**

The Student Store is open for students during lunchtime, but we need parent help to keep it open! Please sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0449aaaf2ba7ff2-student

#### SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER

#### There's No Place Like MCC...

To kick off the fundraising this year, MCC is going to hold a movie event. This is your opportunity to see the classic, Wizard of Oz on the big screen downtown! Sunday, October 14th, at 2:00pm at Capitol Theater. We will have a costume contest, raffle and a bake sale. Tickets are ony \$10 each.



But we need lots of help to make it successful! Here is what you can do to help:

- Buy tickets! We have plenty available. Bring your friends, family, coworkers, friends of friends, etc! The more, the merrier! Tickets can be purchased after school in front of Marshall Middle School
- Spread the word! Share our Facebook post and/or put up posters.
- **Donate to the raffle.** Have something really cool, or know someone with something really cool? Donate to the raffle and become a sponsor. Logos of sponsors will appear on our posters, website and social media.
- Donate to the bakesale. Get those ovens heating up and bake up some goodies for the show!

If you are able to help out with any of the above, or have questions, please contact: mccpresident.marshall@gmail.com



Olympia Parks and Rec will be hosting Activity Night at Marshall Middle School on November 2nd. If you can volunteer,

please email: mccpresident.marshall@gmail.com



Sept. 25 Curriculum Night 6-8pm

Sept. 28 Picture Retakes

Oct. 9 MCC Meeting 6-7:30pm

Oct. 14 Wizard of Oz movie event 1:30pm

# **Inspiration Campaign**

Soon, students at Marshall will be seeing some beautification improvements in the form of inspirational sayings on the bathroom doors. Each door decoration is made of a sturdy vinyl material that will help motivate and inspire our students. Door decorations are being purchased by generous sponsors. To find out more, see our website at: https://marshallmcc.weebly.com/the-inspiration-campaign.html

# 2017-18 MCC Board Members

Principal - Condee Wood

Assistant Principal - Michele Weber-Hindrup

President - eni Houghton

Vice President - Courtney Farr

Treasurer - Sarah Clifthorne

Secretary - OPEN

Communications - Rebekkah Vielbaum Theater Lead Producer - Seth Crump

Volunteer Coordinator - OPEN

Box Tops - Matt Samson

Bulletin Boards - Jeni Houghton

Concessions - Greg Norman & Heidi Weaver

Earth Day 5K - OPEN

Fundraising Coordinator - OPEN Yearbook - OPEN

Spirit Wear - OPEN

Student Store - Greg Norman

Teacher Appreciation/Food Wrangler - OPEN

Webmaster - Jody Maas At Large Voting Members - Laurie Sale, 2 vacancies